From:

To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: New houses Theale
Date: 26 February 2023 21:30:14

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Sir
I really can’t believe all the plans of new houses that are being made for our lovely village!! We certainly do not

have the facilities to cope with all the houses in the pipe line for Theale.
Regards

Sent from my iPhone





